Hello everyone

August! The glorious twelfth, another heatwave, no time to grouse! Or for terrible puns!

Last month, were visited by the Humphries, who delivered a fascinating talk about the many different kinds of Prefab that once proliferated around Brum. Very informative and interesting it was too!

This month, Aug 18th, we have another returnee in the form of Mary Bodfish, who will be discussing the abdication of Edward VIII, under the title "You can't abdicate and eat it"!

Refreshments will be provided by Lunch Club 2 and Music Appreciation.

I hope to see you on the 18th.

Peter